
October 31, 1996 

 

 

 

Pamela J. Middleton 

4102 N.W. 63 Terrace 

Kansas City, MO 64152 

 

Dear Ms. Middleton: 

 

Per our recent conversation in the Review Board offices, I am enclosing three documents related to 

Lee Harvey Oswald that may be of interest to you. 

 

It was nice to meet you and Mr. Middleton.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


